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To return to the mortgage analogy, MTR is akin to requiring banks to offer fixed-rate loans while 
allowing customers to switch to variable rates whenever they are lower.  Fixed-rate offerings would 
quickly disappear. 
 
We strongly believe that fixed and smoothed retail pricing is vital for a stable and equitable electricity 
market, and for enabling electrification.  Undermining these options in the name of “flexibility” risks 
significant unintended consequences.  These concerns are not new and have been raised by industry 
previously.  It appears, however, that the Electricity Authority is proceeding with changes that benefit a 
few in the short term, without adequately addressing the long-term implications.  In the interests of all 
customers, we urge you to reconsider. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide feedback.  If you have any questions regarding these 
comments, please feel free to contact me on  or at  
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